
        GEORGETOWN HOUSING AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE:
Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List 

Opening 8/8/2023 - 8/9/2023.
Applications for placement on the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) 
waiting list program will be accepted starting Tuesday August 8, 2023 @ 
9:00 AM, through Wednesday August 9, 2023 @ 4:00 PM. If interested in 
applying for the HCV waiting list, visit the GHA Website during the above dates 
at:  http://georgetownha.org/section8.htm. Or bring the application in person 
to 210B West 18th Street, Georgetown, Texas 78626 on August 8, 2023- 
August 9, 2023, from 9:00 am until 4:00 pm.  Applications will be available on 
the website or on the outside public bulletin boards at 210 West 18th Street, 
Georgetown, TX 78626 or 501 E Janis Drive, Georgetown, TX 78628.

How to Apply?
GHA will accept electronic applications or in person applications at 210B West 
18th Street. Applicants may check the status of their application by visiting 
http://georgetownha.org/waitlists8/section8wl.pdf   60-90 days following 
submission of the application.  

If special accommodation or assistance is needed in completing the 
application, please contact Resident Services Coordinator: Dahlia Gonzales 
at 512-863-5565 x402 or email dahlia.gonzales@georgetownha.org. For 
hearing/deaf impaired, call TTY Relay Texas 711 or 1-800-735-2989 or 1-800-
735-2988.

Selection Process
All eligible applications submitted via the website and in person will be entered 
into an electronic lottery system and a waitlist number will be randomly 
assigned. After the lottery assigns the ranking, only 600 applications will be 
randomly selected from applications submitted.  The applications will then be 
placed on the HCV waiting list in sequential order based on the assigned 
lottery number. 

If the application is not selected through the random lottery process, the 
applicant will need to reapply when the waiting list re-opens. 


